
Sunday, April 28 
Sunday Worship Services. ………….………...……..…...…8:30 & 11:00 a.m. 
Sunday School…………………………………..………….……...…...9:45 a.m. 
 
Wednesday, May 1 
Harmony Youth Group ………………………………..………………..6:00 p.m. 
Prayer Gathering…….……………...……………………….………….6:30 p.m. 
 
Thursday, May 2 
Community Meal………………………………………………………...5:30 p.m. 
Worship Rehearsal. ………………………………..……...………..…..6:30 p.m 
 
Saturday, May 4 
Randy Simpson Concert…………………………………...…...……...6:00 p.m. 
 
Sunday, May 5 
Worship Services ……………………………...……………..8:30 & 11:00 a.m. 
“The Defense” — Jude 1:8-25 
Sunday School……………………………………………………………….9:45 a.m. 
 

 

 

*You may present flowers by signing up on the bulletin board in the main 

hall. 

 

 

This Week at Prince Street Church 

Last week at Prince Street Church 

Morning Worship: 143 

Tithes & Offerings: $7632.44 

Offering Needed per Week $7842.00 
 

. 
Commission Chair Contact Information 

 

Finance .......................................................... finance@princestreetchurch.com 
Missions ...................................................... missions@princestreetchurch.com 
PRC ...................................................................... prc@princestreetchurch.com 
Property ........................................................ property@princestreetchurch.com 
Worship……………………………..…………..worship@princestreetchurch.com  
Discipleship ............................................. discipleship@princestreetchurch.com 
Congregational Care .................................. cong.care@princestreetchurch.com 

 

                            April 28, 2024 

 

Church Office 

17 N. Penn St. 

Shippensburg, PA  17257 

717-532-8404 

 

Office Hours 

Monday-Thursday: 9a-3p 

Fri: Closed 

 

 

 

On the Web 

 

Senior Pastor - John Shadle 

pastorjohn@princestreetchurch.com 

 

Pastor of Student Ministries - Michael Gleason 

pastormichael@princestreetchurch.com 

 

Media Arts Coordinator - Ryan Thomas 

ryan.thomas@princestreetchurch.com 

 

Children’s Ministry Coordinator - Cherie Finkey 

cherie.finkey@princestreetchurch.com 

 

Interim Ministry Assistant - Lori Gruver 

office@princestreetchurch.com PSCUBIC 

 



                  
 
 

Sermon Information 
Today, April 28th,  Pastor John will be 

continuing a series entitled Contend for 
the Faith.  Today’s sermon is “God As 

Judge”.  By studying the Book of 
Jude, we will be challenged to fight for 

our faith.  Today’s passage is from 
Jude1:5-7.  The sermon notes give the 

page numbers in the pew Bibles to 
follow along with the scriptures.        

 
Tithes and Offerings 

Tithes and offerings may be given in 
the following ways: secure box in the 
back of the sanctuary, online, or 
through the mail. Checks can be 
mailed to: 
         Prince Street Church 
         17 N. Penn Street 
         Shippensburg, PA 17257 

 
Class of 2024! 

If you or a member of your family is 
graduating or has graduated between 
June 2023 and June 2024, please let 
us know so we can publish this        
exciting news in the Insider. If the 
graduation is from college, please   
include the name of the school and the 
degree received. Please submit this 
information to the office by May 5th, 
to allow us to recognize all graduates 
on Sunday, May 19th. 

 
 

                 SAVE THE DATE! 
The PSC Church picnic will be held 
on June 9th @ 9:30 a.m. Britton 
Park.  More  information to come. 

 
 

                    2024 VBS Workshop 
GET READY TO DIVE IN!  SCUBA 

VBS workshops will be held on May 
9th, & May 21st from 6:30-8:00 p.m. 

in the Children’s wing.  We will be   
setting the scene for kids to dive into a 
friendship with God.  This year’s VBS 

will be held June 17-21.  Contact  
Melody Shubert @ 717-729-0870 for 

more information or if you have    
questions.   

 
 
 

Randy Simpson Concert @ PSC 
On May 4th @ 6:00 p.m., the Men’s 

Ministry is sponsoring a Randy     
Simpson concert at our church.  After 

the concert, there will be a time of   
fellowship featuring homemade ice 

cream & pies.  We still need some pies 
for this event.  If you can donate a 
pie, circle “P” on your connection 
card & place it in the offering box.  
Thank you for sharing your bakery 

skills with us! 
 

Youth Sunday—Combined Service 
Join us on May 19th @ 10:00 a.m. for 

our annual Youth Sunday service!   
Immediately following the service, 
there will be a potluck lunch in the     

Fellowship Hall. Congregation Care 
will be providing chicken & dessert.  If 
you plan on attending, please circle 

“L”  and indicate the # attending.  
We are asking everyone to bring a 

hot  and/or a cold dish to share.  
Last day to sign up is May 12th. 

 
National Day of Prayer 

May 2, 2024 is the National Day of 
Prayer.  Lift up the Word—Light up the 

World!  Our Nation needs prayer 
now more than ever!  Visit 

www.nationaldayofprayer.org website, 
online or on your favorite Christian TV 

or radio network to listen to their     
National Observance Broadcast @ 

8:00 p.m. ET. 
 

Shbg Community Cares Shelter 
Now through Father’s Day, PSC    

Worship Commission will be collecting 
the following for the Shbg Community 

Cares Shelter: Diapers sizes 3-7, Baby 
wipes, conditioner, body wash, all-

purpose cleaner, pine Sol, dish soap, 
windex, razors, laundry detergent, 

magic erasers, & non-perishable food. 
 

Thank You Prince Street Family! 
Picture at the back of the sanctuary is 

a  gift from UB Global for your financial 
support in 2023 in helping them to 
spread the gospel throughout the 

world! 

Insider, April 28, 2024  Mike Harder & Matt Robinson 
• Please keep Mike Harder in prayer 

as he travels overseas. 

• Also, please keep Matt Robinson in 
prayer.  Matt will be our Missions 
Moment speaker on May 5th.  Matt 
is from Child Evangelism            
Fellowship (CFE). 

 
All Hands on Deck Pool Project 
Rhodes Grove swimming pool is in 
need of upgrading & restoration.      

Estimate of cost to complete the project 
is $100,000.  If you’d like to donate, 
please see the flyer in the hallway. 

 
Rhodes Grove Spring Volunteer 

Workdays 
 May 4th & May 11th 

Spring workdays @ Rhodes Grove.  
Any skill level & any amount of time will 

benefit the ministry of Rhodes Grove 
Camp in sharing with people about their 
place in God’s Story.  Although lunch is         
provided, reservations are requested so 

the kitchen knows how many to        
prepare for that day.  Please let Corey 

know at least two weeks before the  
Saturday you plan to volunteer by    

calling or texting him @ 717-729-1238.  
 

Joy El Volunteer Workday— 
 May 11th 

Join us to prepare for Summer Camp.  
We’ll be doing yard work, office jobs, 

spring cleaning, etc.  Your skills & help 
are needed & appreciated!  8:00—

12:30 p.m. lunch provided.  RSVP to 
darryl@joyel.org or (717) 369-4539 

 
 Hands for Christ & Love Packages 
The Willing Workers Class has been   
collecting Sunday School literature,  

Christian books, tapes, Bibles, etc. They 
have been receiving lots of donated 

items which are being shipped to “Hands 
for Christ” in VA and “Love Packages” in 
IL. We would like to ask our PSC family 

to continue donating the above          
materials. A plastic tote is located under 
the table in the back of the sanctuary (by 

the windows) for your donations.     
Thank you! 

 
Prayer Corner 

 
Prayer Focus: Praise God for the 
Gift of Salvation through Jesus 
Christ, His Son 
 
Church of the Week:  
Saint Andrews Episcopal Church 
 
 
Prince Street’s Ministry Focus:  
 Finance Commission 
 
Monthly Missions Focus:  
Concentric—Mike Harder 
  

 
Prayer Requests and Praises 

Prayer requests and praises may be 
shared weekly via Connection Card 
or by contacting the church office. 
Our Prayer Warrior Team will      
receive these requests/praises and 
pray over them during the week. If 
you would like your request/praise 
to be on this coming week’s list, 
please have it in to the office no  
later than 9:00am on Monday. The 
prayer list is sent out first thing  
Monday morning. Please note,    
unless determined to be an         
urgent situation, requests and   
praises received mid-week will be 
placed on the following week’s lists 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Do you feel called to be a prayer 
warrior? If so, you can sign up to 
receive our weekly prayer list by 
contacting the church office or filling 
out a Prayer Warrior card located in 
the back of the Sanctuary, then 
placing it in the offering box.  


